Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION: - The Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Division of Recreation and Parks announces the cancellation of a public hearing:
DATE AND TIME: Formerly: Tuesday, November 17, 2015, 5:00 – 8:00 p.m. (ET)
PLACE: Hillsborough Community College, Ybor Campus, Ybor Building, Room 124, 2001 North 14th Street, Tampa, Florida 33605
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The public hearing scheduled for November 17, 2015, and noticed on November 10, 2015, for presentation of the proposed unit management plan update for Ybor City Museum State Park has been cancelled.

For more information, you may contact: Brian Pinson, Park Manager, Ybor City Museum State Park, 1818 East 9th Avenue, Tampa, Florida 33605, (813)247-6323 or email: Brian.Pinson@dep.state.fl.us.
